

BÀI TẬP TIẾNG ANH LỚP 7

Unit 9

I. Multiple choices:

1. Did you (get up / got up) late this morning?
2. We (bayed / bought) some souvenirs from our holiday in Vietnam.
3. (Was / Were) your last birthday over six weeks ago?
4. Hoang (didn't arrive / not arrived) in the evening.
5. (Was / Did) the Robinsons return to Hanoi by train?
6. Hoa learned how (using / to use) a sewing machine with her neighbor, Mrs. Mai.
7. Was Nguyet at the theater last night? – Yes , (she was / she did).
8. The Browns went to Ho Chi Minh City (by plane / on plane).
9. Hung is a good friend of (me / mine).
10. I don't know where (was he / he was) last night.

II. Matching :

A	B
- How was your vacation in Ha Long? - Who did you go with for lunch yesterday? - What did you see on your trip to Da Lat? - Where were you last night? - When did you see Jane? - What time did you go to see the movie? - Did you take many photographs? - Were you at Hung's birthday party last Sunday? - Why didn't you go to Nam's birthday party two days ago? - How did you get to work last Monday?	- I saw her last week. - Because I was tired. - I went with my cousin. - No, I wasn't. - I saw many different types of fish. - It was wonderful. - I walked. - Yes, I did. - I was at home. - I went to see it at 8 pm.

III. Give the correct forms of the following verbs:

Example: 0. go goes going

went

- | | | | |
|-----------|-------|-------|-------|
| 1. cut | | | |
| 2. think | | | |
| 3. buy | | | |
| 4. study | | | |
| 5. lay | | | |
| 6. decide | | | |
| 7. teach | | | |
| 8. steal | | | |

IV. Read the passage, then choose the best answer for the questions below:

My name is John, and this is my story. Last year just before Christmas my family and our cousin and uncle and aunt decided to go to Perth for holiday. We went in two cars but when we were about halfway there my uncle wanted to turn round and come back. He said it was too far, and it was terribly hot too, one day it was 48°C. Even at night it was really hot. Anyway, what we decided to do was to drive back about 160 km to a place where the train went through. Then we put both cars on the train and we all went to Perth by train. That was fun. It was a good train.

We had a good time in Perth but we had to cut our holiday short. You see, while we were there my grandmother (my mother's mother) in Melbourne died. Most of us flew back but my Dad and my uncle came on the train with the cars and then had to drive back to Melbourne from Port Pirie.

It was a really strange holiday because nothing went the way we planned it.

0. When did John's family go to Perth?

- ✓ A. before Christmas B. before Easter
C. before Thanksgiving D. before the New Year

1. Why did John's uncle want to come back?

- A. Because it was too hot B. Because it was too far
C. Because he was too tired. D. Both A and B.

2. In the end John's family went to Perth.....

- A. by train B. by coach C. by car D. by
plane

3. Who died when John's family were on holiday?

- A. his mother's father B. his mother's mother
C. his father's mother D. his father's father

4. Most of John family came back.....

- A. by train B. by ship C. by plane D. by
car

5. Who in John's family had to go by train and car to Melbourne?

- A. his father B. his uncle
C. his parents D. his father and uncle

V. Give the correct form of the following verbs to complete the letter below:

Dear Jean,

Well, I am here in Vietnam on our ASEAN countries tour. We (get) to Ho Chi Minh City five days ago. We (have) a good day journey. It (take) three days by bus, but we (see) lots of things on the way. We (not do) much for the first two days, as a couple of other girls (be) ill. We (spend) most of the time on the beach. On Wednesday we (come) up to the mountains, and yesterday we (go) to Hue, the ancient capital of Vietnam and (do) some sightseeing. It (be) fantastic! We (not have) a lot of time there, but we (see) everything and I (take) lots of photos.

Hope you're well. You (receive) my card from Thailand?

Love,

Matt

7. There is a souvenir shop near the exits the zoo.

VI. Give the correct preposition for each sentence below:

1. Kate's new skirt was white.....red and yellow flower..it.
2. Lien made a cushionher own room.
3. Nam lives a long wayhis grandparents' house.
4. Liz helped me a lot...my stamp collection.
5. Did you speak Mr. Robinson your vacation.....Dalat?
6. Lam triedthe blue shirt but it didn't fit.

VII. Put the correct form of the following verbs in the correct blanks to fill in the letter:

not get back	take	decide	find
hire	dive		
do	arrive	get up	not be

stop	go
------	----

Dear Ha,

Hi, I'm on holiday in Nha Trang with the Robinsons. We(1) last Saturday. The first day the weather.....(2) very nice, so we(3) some sightseeing. I(4) lost of photographs. On Monday we(5) a car and(6) out into the country. We(7) for lunch at a lovely little village and then in the afternoon we(8) a beautiful beach. Last night we(9) to the cinema. We(10) till about 11p.m., so we.....(11) late this morning and we(12) to have a relaxing day by the hotel swimming pool. So that's where I am now.

Love,

An

VIII. Give the correct forms of the following words:

1. This map was veryon our holiday. USE
2. What a.....dress! Did you make it yourself? LOVE
3. Do you know a good.....to decorate my house? DECORATE
4. Go straight ahead and take the.....on the left! TWO
5. Lam has a lot of stamps in her COLLECT

Unit 10

I. Give the correct forms of the following verbs to complete these sentences:

1. Tim usually (get up)and (brush)his teeth at 6.15 but yesterday he (get up).....and (brush).....his teeth at 7.00 because it (be)Sunday.

2. Nhung is very hungry now because she (not eat)enough this morning. She only 9eat)a small piece of bread and (drink)a glass of milk.

3. You (go)to the dentist's last week, Hung?

- Yes. And I (go)there now to check up the filled tooth.

II. Write the questions for the underlined words:

1. Minh brushes his teeth twice a day.

→.....

...

2. Simon is in a lot of pain now because he has a toothache.

→.....

...

3. I felt sick after eating that food.

→.....

...

4. Nga went to see the dentist last week.

→.....

...

5. Dr Lai will check your teeth.

→.....

...

6. It took Dr Phong 10 minutes to fill Van's tooth.

→.....

...

7. My brother is going to the hospital.

→.....

...

8. Mr. Cuong did morning exercises at 5.30 yesterday.

→.....

...

9. Hoa received her aunt's letter five days ago.

→.....

...

10. There are twelve students in Lien's class having toothache.

→.....

...

III. Pronunciation:

brushed	changed	ironed	rented	needed
combed	filled	touched	neglected	talked
stopped	fixed	decided	laughed	

showered

/id/	/t/	/d/

IV. Put a/an/the or Ø into these sentences to complete their meanings:

1. Mr. Thanh hasappointment at 4 o'clock.....this afternoon.
2. Yesterdaydentist fill cavity in my tooth.
3. What's wrong with Sue?
- she hastoothache.
4. Last month we visitedold church. It's in .. suburb
of.....city.
5. Mrs. Quyen is very good doctor.

V. Read the text and choose the best answers for the questions:

KEEPING OUR TEETH HEALTHY

It is very important to have healthy teeth. Good teeth help us to chew our food. They also help us to look nice.

How does a tooth go bad? The decay begins in a little crack in the enamel covering of the toot. This happens after germs and bits of food have collected

there. Then the decay slowly spreads inside to tooth. Eventually, poison goes into the blood, and we may feel quite ill.

How can we keep our teeth healthy? First, we ought to visit our dentist twice a year. He can fill the small holes in our teeth before they destroy the teeth. He can examine our teeth to check that they are growing in the right way. Unfortunately, many people wait until they have toothache before they see a dentist.

Secondly, we should brush our teeth with a toothbrush and fluoride toothpaste at least twice a day – once after breakfast and once before we go to bed. We can also use wooden toothpicks to clean between our teeth after a meal.

Thirdly, we should eat food that is good for our teeth and our body: milk, cheese, fish, brown bread, potatoes, red rice, raw vegetables, and fresh fruit. Chocolate, sweets, biscuits and cakes are bad, especially when we eat them between meals. They are harmful because they stick to our teeth and cause decay.

0. Good teeth help us to

- A. be nice B. have good eyesight ✓ C. chew our food D. be important

1. When food and germs collect in a small crack, our teeth ..

- A. become hard B. begin to decay
C. send poisons into the blood D. make us feel quite ill

2. A lot of people visit a dentist only when

- A. their teeth grow properly B. they have holes in their teeth
C. they have toothache D. they have brushed their teeth

3. We ought to try to clean our teeth.....

- A. once a day B. at least twice a day
C. between meals D. before breakfast

4. We shouldn't eat a lot of

- A. red rice B. fresh fruit C. fish D. chocolate

5. Sweets are harmful because they make our teeth

- A. black B. ache C. bad D. cracked

VI. Fill in the blanks with the correct word forms:

1. Nguyet had her teethat the hospital.
2. I felt a lot better after the dentistmy tooth.
3. Linh has a toothache because shea lot of candies.
4. Timto brush his teeth yesterday.
5. My sisterthree letters from her pen pals two days ago.
6. Ia health examination last year.
7. Viethis clothes. His mother helped him.
8. We.....to the headmaster yesterday evening.
9. Ithese shoes yesterday but they are dirty now.
10. The students..... their classrooms last Saturday.

Unit 11

I. one

check up
not have
not iron
tidy

eat

fix

forget

polish

receive

speak

**Odd
out:**

example : 0. ate drink speak take

answer : ate

1. ill sick sad unwell
2. doctor nurse dentist teacher
3. tablet chocolate medicine pill
4. virus flu headache stomachache
5. coughing sneezing disease running nose

II. Give the correct forms of the following words:

1. Mrs. Oanh's daughter is having acheck – up. MEDICINE
2. We need to know your, Minh. WEIGH
3. An has a toothache. It's very PAIN
4. Catching the common cold isfor everybody. PLEASE
5. Don't worry! Your cold will last for a few days and then
APPEAR